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Council Quotes - Cont! d 

advising Council their portion would be 
$2000.00. This proposal will be passed on to 
the:1973 Council’. 

The Mental Health Association of Ontario 
requested that Council make a donation to 

help carry on their important work. A grant 
cof $25.00 was approved. 

A letter of congratulations to the Reeve- 
elect Roy Bray was received from the Mayor of 
Thunder Bay, Saul Laskin. 

A letter from the Improvement District of 
_Manitouwadge to the Lake Superior Board of 
Education was read, suggesting that determin- 

ation of membership for the Separate School 
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Trustees of the Lake Superior Board was in 

fact in error, and that instead of 4 trustees 

elected at large, allocation should have been 

by equalized assessment, in each municipality. 

The result would be that Manitouwadge should 

have had 2 of 4 members as Trustees, Terrace 

Bay and Schreiber one each. Manitouwadge has 

applied to the District Judge to have the 

initial determination set aside, and a new 

determination prepared. If a new determina- 

tion is in fact made, it will apply in respect 

to the election next following such determin- 

ation. 

Minutes of the McCausland Hospital Board 

of Governors meeting were read. 

Accounts passed for payment were as follows 

Township - 41,182.74; Hydro - 13,643.58; 

Library - 1,358.53; Recreation Committee - 

9, 394,55. 

A letter from the Terrace Bay Ski Club 

requested Council to review their suggestions 

of last year, regarding the use of snow mach- 

ines on and around the Ski hill area. Coun- 
cil felt it was difficult to determine what 
area could be prohibited, and what areas 

could be classified as access to the ski area, 

but, strongly recommend to all snow machine 

continued on page 4..... 

To you and your 

family, we wish a season filled with 

merriment and joy and laughter. We 

thank you for your trust and support. 

REEVE, COUNCIL AND MUNICIPAL STAFF 

  

    
  
             


